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 ‘Pupils’ behaviour and attitudes to learning are exemplary’ 

‘The rich, exciting and highly creative curriculum is a significant strength 

of the school. This is a GOOD school.’  

(OFSTED 2019) 

 
15th April 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Instrumental Lessons 
 

In the next couple of weeks we have to submit our request for Warwickshire Music 

instrumental tuition time for the next academic year, 2024-25. As you have not already told 
us that your child will not be continuing with lessons, they will be allocated their lesson time 

for the instrument as per this year.  
 
I do need to let you know that there is a small increase in the termly cost which, from 

September 2024, will be £90 per term.  
 

You will also have received a letter about music lessons for the academic year 2024-25. 
Unless your child wants to learn an additional instrument, you don’t need to do anything.  
 

As a reminder, should your child not wish to continue with lessons, a full term’s 
notice in writing must be sent to the school office and payment for that term must 

be made. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Kilbey 

 
Head Teacher 


